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St Francis Catholic Primary School Morley 

Breakfast & Afterschool club 

Meet the team! 

 

Mrs Humphreys 
(BASC leader) 

-Mr M Allen 
(BASC deputy 
leader) 

-Ms T Sharp 

-Miss C Warne 

-Mrs G Ho 

-Mrs B Jennings 

-Mrs K Scott 

-Mrs A Fisher 

-Mrs M Jameson  

What a busy week it has 

been this week! Mrs Jen-

nings did an activity with 
the children and made light 

up cards. The children fol-

lowed Mrs Jennings in-

structions really well and 

here is the end product! 

Mrs Jennings will be doing 
lots of different crafts in 

the next few weeks with 

the children helping them 

follow easy simple instruc-

tions to enable the children 
to independently make 

their own craft! 

The children have also been busy 

making buns, making dragons for 

Chinese New Year and baking too! 

What an exciting week it has been! 

Year 1 fully embraced their dress up 

day by building castles in BASC too! 
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Snack menu 

If you ever feel any child 
is at risk, please contact 

our Child Protection 
team: 

 

Mrs Gibbons              
Headteacher & SENDCO 

 

Miss Grayston                    
Assistant Headteacher  

 

 

Mrs Harrison          
HLTA / Learning mentor 

 

Mrs Walker                    
Chair of Governors 

 

Or ring Duty and Advice 
on: 0113376 0336 

Safeguarding 

Prayer for the  
week 

Monday-Beans on toast  

 

Tuesday-Chinese feast! Chinese 
new year celebrations in BASC 

 

Wednesday-Ham wraps 

 

Thursday– Cheesy pasta  

 

Friday-Pitta Pizzas 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Certificates this week! 

Gabriel in Reception and Jack L in year 3 
for being great listeners and getting in-
volved with the activities this week! 

 

Well done children!! 

Chinese New Year 

 

We  are starting the Chinese New Year cele-
brations next week, on Tuesday 30th January 
the children will have the chance to try spring 
rolls (homemade), chicken in a sweet and sour  
sauce with rice, noodles and prawn crackers! 

The children also will try a fortune cookie! 


